PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

September 11, 2008
Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman
Ms Joyce Ballou, Regular Member
Mr. George Smith, Secretary
           Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member,     Dr.  Richard Berman, Regular Member,                                                                                Harbor master John O’Brien, ex-officio member





Chairman Dilley appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Mr. Chalecki’s stead.
The August 2008, minutes were reviewed.  Mrs. Ballou made a motion to accept the minutes with slight changes.   Mr. Smith seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
There were no members of the local or state government representatives present.  The finance report was presented and accepted.  The harbor master presented his report.  Compliance to a request to remove an unregistered boat from the river was reported.  

Correspondence consisted of various emails to and from the Town Hall and Ms Ballou, as well as a proposed zoning amendment along the river.  Chairman Dilley reiterated that the latter was for informational purposes only.  The Commission was unable to make recommendations for any and all such matters until after a plan was established.
Under Old Business, Chairman Dilley advised that, following the public informational meeting held in August, some changes had been incorporated into the Plan.  Many of these changes were discussed this evening.  Among those discussed were:


Separation of sections to the Plan – first being informational, followed by the actual ordinance.


Glossary terms – in particular the definition of “immediate family.”

Public Access – Donahue Park, formerly known as Pawcatuck Park 

Enforcement authority in Section 4 of the Ordinance

Article 3 Moorings – Grandfather clause

Chairman Dilley asked that each member review the Plan for still another time and report either acceptance as is, or make comments, corrections, etc. to him this week.  Once this is done, he will once again, submit a copy to the Town Hall and post to the Town’s website.  A proposal to place the Plan on the agenda of a town meeting will then follow.
There was no New Business to discuss.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 8:24 pm was made by Mrs. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith
Secretary












 

